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H.E. Mr Pavan Kapoor, Indian Ambassador to the UAE visited first well in Onshore Block 1 concession in Ruwais on 

12
th
 April 2021. His Excellency was accorded a warm welcome by Mr Pankaj Singh, Chief Technical Officer, Urja Bharat 

Pte Limited and Mr Shikhar Agarwal, Chief Financial Officer, Urja Bharat Pte Limited in the presence of other site officials 

and engineers. 

During the site visit, H.E. Mr Pavan Kapoor took a keen interest to understand all the surface facilities and witnessed 

the oil flow to the surface during the production testing operations of the well. A presentation was presented to the 

Indian Ambassador, giving a brief overview of the current activities in the Block and future plans. He appreciated the 

work done by the officials and engineers and was happy to see the way the project is progressing. 

While interacting with the officers, His Excellency emphasised that the energy sector is very important for cooperation 

between the UAE and India. H.E. Mr Pavan Kapoor lauded the efforts of Urja Bharat Pte Limited for playing a very 

important role to reach this milestone and also appreciated the health & safety measures taken by UBPL site officials in 

view of the current pandemic situation & wished all the success to the project team.  
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